
 
 

 

Fremont County Weed Management  

DO NOT SPRAY REQUEST 

 

It is the responsibility of Fremont County Weed Management to manage the county 

rights-of-way for noxious weeds within its jurisdiction. Do Not Spray Request 

applications are a voluntary alternate management practice for treating noxious weed 

species along adjacent property rights-of-way. Landowners who apply for the request 

assume the responsibility to manage noxious weeds within their requested zone. Failure 

to manage noxious weeds as required will result in Fremont County Weed Management 

resume spraying operations immediately. Applications are valid for one calendar year, 

starting January 1st and expiring December 31st of the same year. It is the sole 

responsibility of the landowner to re-apply once the request application has expired. 

Proper signage must be visibly posted with the following requirements: 

• Signs shall be posted in the vicinity of the right-of-way(s) without 

encroaching in the right-of-way to allow for road maintenance 

operations and traffic flow to continue normally. 

• Signs must be posted on each end of the Property Landowner’s 

property. Fremont County weed treatment operations will cease at 

the first sign and continue immediately after the last sign is posted.   

• Signage must be clearly visible by approaching traffic, be at least 36 

inches off the ground and free of obstruction(s) of the view. 

• Signs and lettering must be large enough to view with the naked 

eye from at least 20 yards away. 

• Signs must be maintained to ensure continued visibility. 

 

Please fill out the Do Not Spray Request form for the current year. If more than one 

parcel is being submitted, a separate request form will need to be attached for each 

additional one. Forms can be submitted to: 

 Fremont County Weed Management 

1901 East Main Street 

Canon City, CO 81212 

 

Any questions can be directed to the department at 719-276-7317. 


